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Sermon

"No Longer Strangers and 
Aliens"
Ephesians 2:19
Pastor Robb Brunansky

Morning Worship Songs

Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus

I'll Fly Away

Be Still My Soul

Christ Is Risen

Death Arrested 

Desert Hills Contact
Information

Phone Number:
602-938-3950

Email:
office@deserthillschurch.com

Visit us on the web at
deserthillschurch.com for a
complete list of pastors and
staff along with their contact
information.

A letter from our Pastor
P a s t o r  K e v i n  B a r r e t t

It has been my honor and privilege to serve
Desert Hills for the last four years as Pastoral
Assistant, Elder, and Discipleship Pastor.
Many of you have walked this journey with
us and we have truly felt your love. As I leave
for South Carolina, I would like to leave you
with a few parting words. Remember to love
the people around you and strive for unity
within the body. Stay close to God in prayer
and Scripture and be sensitive to His Spirit.
Please remember to pray daily for your
Pastors and Elders and for the men God is
preparing right now to become part of the
Pastoral team. Finally, remember my church
family, that I love you all in Christ and we
are all one family.

@deserthillsbiblechurch

Desert Hills Bible Church
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Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $7,597.13

Weekly Received: $8,936.00

Weekly +/-: $1,338.87

Year-to-Date Need: $324,602.58

YTD Received: $339,568.03

Yearly +/-: $14,965.45

Prayer Request and
Praises

Kevin Huston's friend, Destiny,
has been having vision
problems. Her vision continues
to go in and out and the doctors
have not been able to give any
answers. Please keep her and her
doctors in prayer as they
continue with tests/scans.

Jim Collins is continuing to
recover from hip surgery. Please
keep him in your prayers as he
continues to heal at home.

Rich and Marianne recently lost
Marianne's mom to heart failure
and her brother is stuggling in
the hospital with COVID. Please
keep them both in prayer.

News and Updates

Women's Thursday Morning Bible Study - Our
study will take place every Thursday at 10am. This
year we will be studying the book of Romans. For
more information please contact Nancy Stiller.

Student Ministries Bible Study - 7th-12th graders are
welcome to join us for Bible study on Wednesday
nights at 6:30pm. 

Women's Wednesday Night Bible Study - Women's
Wednesday night bible study will meet at 6:30pm and
will continue Part 4 of Revelation. For more
information please contact Brenda Doyle.

Potluck for Barretts - Join us after service today,
September 27th, for a final fellowship meal with Kevin
and Anna before they leave for South Carolina.

Prayer Meeting - Join us on October 4th from 6pm-
8pm as we come together for a night of worship!

Men's Breakfast - Men's breakfast will be held on
Saturday, October 3rd, at 8am in the Fellowship Hall. 

Missionary of the Month 
Ben & Diane Blackwell

Ben & Diane Blackwell serve with Bridges International
in Denver Metro Universities. Over 2,000 international
students attend from all over the world  along with the
hundreds of students studying in Denver from the
predominant region of Asia. Nationally, Ben and Diane
serve with Bridges International in training, and
equipping hundreds of Bridges staff, students and
volunteers to boldly and effectively take the love and
gospel of Jesus to students from this part of the world.


